
NEWS FLASH 
Friday 30th September 2022 

 
CALLING ALL UNPLAYED WIND INSTRUMENTS! 
Do you have an unused Clarinet, Flute, Oboe or Trumpet?  These 
are popular instruments for our young musicians and the school's 
ones are already on loan.  If you have one and would be happy to 
donate it to the school we would be so grateful! 
Carolyn Baynes 
 
 

PARKING 
It has been brought to my attention (again) that some of 
our parents/carers are still parking inconsiderately.  Please 
can I ask us all to pull together to do the right thing and 
show our children how we respect others, by parking 
respectfully.  This includes not parking across residents’ 
driveways or on the grass verges. 
Thanking you in anticipation. 

 
 
WET WEATHER CLOTHES 
Please can we ask that with the wet weather coming children come into 
school on the days they have PE with a spare pair of shoes.  They can either 
come in with their school shoes on and change into their trainers, or bring a 
spare pair of trainers and an appropriate waterproof coat/jacket.  Thank 
you. 
 
 

SENSORY CIRCUITS 
Sensory Circuits will be starting 
again on Tuesday 4th October.  It 
will run from 8.40am to 9am 
Mondays to Fridays and will be 
in the school hall.  Infant 
children who are invited to 
come can also attend from 

8.40am.  All children who have previously attended 
sensory circuits are invited to attend again this term.  
Letters will go out inviting new children. 
Thanks. 
Liz Earl-Smith 
SENDCo 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

    Entrance to school 

Unofficial one-way route to be used by all school traffic 

 
 
 

 


